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148 N. Main St.

Cecil, John <jcecil@hrc-engr.com> Mon, Apr 13, 2015 at 1:57 PM
To: "sylvanlawtr@gmail.com" <sylvanlawtr@gmail.com>

Tom,

| received your email in reference to the 148 N. Main Street project hold harmless agreement and final site plan
approval. We still have not received revised plans reflecting the changes to the storm water treatment system
and revised grading. | have spoken to the Engineer for this project and have requested the revised plans. He
indicated to me that he will finalize plans and send them over for a final check and approval. Once we receive
all the required information we can provide an approval letter as one package to the Village. If you have any
guestions feel free to call either myself or Tom Biehl.

Regards,

John Cecil
Senior Project Engineer
Hubbell, Roth & Clark, Inc.

555 Hulet Drive - o

P.O. Box 824 e -’ B3 S5
Bloomf(i)(;(ld Hills, M| 48303-0824 CONSULTING ENGINEERS SINCE 1915

Phone: (248) 454-6300
Direct: (248) 454-6364
E-mail: jcecil@hrc-engr.com

www hre-engr.com

The sender intends that this e-mail is for the exclusive use of the person/company to whom it is addressed. This
message may contain information that is confidential or privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.
Ifthe reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution or
copying of thiscommunication, or the use of its contents, is prehibited. Ifyou have received this e-mail in error, please
immediately notify the sender of your inadvertent receipt and mail the original copy to: Hubbell, Roth & Clark, Inc.,
P.O. Box 824, Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303,
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148 N. Main Street

newall@aol.com <newall@aol.com>
To: sylvanlawtr@gmail.com

Mon, Apr 13, 2015 at 10:43 AM

My client will sign and deliver the Hold Harmless Agreement which you

indicated was now acceptable to the City.

As you will recall this was to begiven for the City's and HRC's approval of the storm water system.
Although there are other aspects yet to be approved, it makes no sense for us to go

forward without having HRC's written confirmation that the storm water system as

we have proposed is approved.

I understand that it will be specifically conditioned upeon us delivering the Hold Harmless agreement.
Please provide me with that written approval as soon as possible. | will have the Hold Harmless
signed and ready fo exchange when that written approval is ready {o be

delivered, :

Neil Wallace
[Quoted text hidden]
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